
  

  

   

 

City of Prescott 

Public Works Department 

433 North Virginia Street 

Prescott AZ 86301 

 

Visit www.prescott-az.gov  

for more information. 

 
 

Downtown Bollard Project 

May 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT  

This project is located at multiple intersections in the downtown area. The project 

generally consists of the placement of (Maxi Force) removable bollards throughout the 

downtown area to provide safe closures of intersections that the city uses for parade 

routes and special events. This will also help to decrease the labor and equipment cost 

for closing those routes used for special events.  

Road closures to through traffic will be in place during construction with detour routes 

posted; please follow posted Traffic Control signage. Access to businesses will be 

maintained as much as possible.   

The Phase #1 contract has been awarded to Combs Construction for this project and 

construction started on March 10, 2025. This project should be completed by mid-May, 

weather permitting.  

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Thomas Burchfield 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

